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Welcome to the second edition of the PREVENTT e-bulletin. We hope these will keep you better 
updated on progress of the trial and any other notices.  
 
 
Investigator Meeting 
Invitations for the Investigator’s Meeting on 9th May in central London have been sent out. Please fill 
out one reply slip for each attendee and either fax or email them back by 1st February, to the details 
above. This will be a great opportunity to meet with the PREVENTT team and learn more about the 
trial. We hope to see many of you there and thank you to those of you who have already replied.  
 
Trial Steering Committee (TSC) Meeting 
The first TSC meeting took place on 22nd January and was a great success. The TSC has an 
independent membership and is set up to advise on the protocol, with patient safety being their 
paramount concern. It ensures that they are aware of any other trials in the same disease area as 
PREVENTT. The TSC also works to ensure that recruitment targets are met and to advise on any trial 
issues.  
 
Centres 
Many thanks to those of you who have already returned your feasibility questionnaire. We have a 
total of 15 confirmed hospitals interested in taking part in the trial. If you are still interested in 
PREVENTT but are having difficulty filling in some of the questions, please get in touch as we may be 
able to provide some assistance.  
 
The first local site approvals are now being taken forward, starting with central London. 
 
Protocol 
Copies of the protocol are available on request. 
 
If you have any ideas or questions for future e-bulletins, please send them in.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Rebecca 
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